Craig, Sondra

From: Dylan M <dillbar14@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 8:05 PM
To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: A picture is worth a thousand words

Some people who received this message don't often get email from dillbar14@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

Hello everyone,

| wanted to thank most of you for understanding the importance of adding walkability to neighborhoods. | took the attached
photo at 6:18pm tonight, right before the sidewalk discussions began. Some may call it a sign.

A mother is walking her young child on the NEW sidewalks that were installed just last year. You can’t tell me she would rather
be down in the street.

This is exactly why this project, and others like it in La Crosse need to be finished at a faster rate and make definitely not a
slower rate. No matter the cost, or shrub in the way.

My dog and | are going to love not having to walk in the dirty street, especially in the winter. | have all you to thank for that, and
| truly do appreciate you allowing this project to move forward. Everyday, for many years to come, | will be thankful for you all.

Thanks again,

-Dylan M, 31
Resident on Robinsdale Ave. La Crosse, WI 54601






Sent from my iPhone Xs Max



